GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Department of Energy and Environment




MEMORANDUM

TO:	Richard Jackson
Director

THRU:	Danielle Wright  
Deputy Director, Utility Affordability Administration 

THRU:	Lisa Mae Crawford 
Associate Director, Residential Services Division

FROM:	Beck Pasquale
Energy Program Specialist, Residential Services Division

DATE:	July 18, 2025 

SUBJECT:	Submittal Fiscal Year 2025 United States Department of Energy’s Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) State Plan Notice of Public Hearing and Solicitation of Public Comment – Request for Approval to Upload to the Office of Documents and Administrative Issuances (ODAI) of Fiscal Year 2025.


Please find attached for your review and approval the Notice of Public Hearing and Solicitation of Public Comment for the Department of Energy and Environment’s (DOEE) Revised Proposed Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) State Plan for Fiscal Year 2025. 

This public hearing is being held pursuant to 10 CFR 440.16(a) that requires WAP applicants to make the annual proposed State Plan and revisions available for public inspection to provide for meaningful review and comment. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Beck Pasquale at beck.pasquale@dc.gov or (202) 703-7544.



Filename: 7466 01 Revised WAP FY25 State Plan Public Hearing Notice - Cover Memo
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